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18 May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

INDUCTION DAYS FOR YEAR 6 - THURSDAY 5 & FRIDAY 6 JULY 2018

| am delighted to formally welcome our new intake children and their parents to Swanmore College.

On Thursday 5 & Friday 6 July 2018 we are holding our Induction Days for the Year 6 children to attend
and take part in making new friends, team-building games and experiencing some lessons.

By Monday 2 July 2018, you will have received a letter informing you of your child’s tutor group,
together with an induction pack.

On these Induction Days pupils should arrive at Swanmore College by 8.25 am wearing their Primary
School Uniform. On the Thursday they will be met by older pupils and shown into the Main Hall where
they will meet their tutor group. Pupils will attend a variety of lessons as a tutor group. There will be a
free meal provided for all Year 6 pupils on this day during lunch time.

On Friday 6 July please provide your child with a packed lunch and also a snack for BOTH days. If you
are collecting your child on either day, piease meet them at 3.15 pm in the Main Hall. Arrival at this
time will ensure the College buses have left site.

If you live in the areas of Bishops Waltham, Curdridge, Droxford, Swanmore, Waltham Chase, or
Wickham and your child is eligible to travel on the official College Transport from September, then they
will be able to use that transport on the Induction Days should you so wish. If your child is not eligible
then you will need to deliver and collect them on the day. Pupils from Whiteley Primary School will need
to pay to use the Emsworth & District Bus. Further details can be found on our website. Should you be
entitled to a Hampshire County Council Bus Pass, you will need to access the Hampshire Portal to
apply https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schooltransport/apply

Any transport queries should be addressed to Hampshire Transport on 01962 846924.

Skoolkit are offering Swanmore College parents a 10% discount on uniform at their Fareham branch
from Saturday 7 July to Saturday 21 July. The first week will be solely for Swanmore College
customers and the second week will include other schools so may be busier. Full details pertaining
to uniform can be found on our website and further details will be sent out in our induction pack.

We very much look forward to meeting your child on Thursday 5 July 2018. In the meantime if you
require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01489 892256 or via
teacher@swanmore-sec.hants.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

R K Jonathan
Headteacher



